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CIRCULAR

IIS/JED/PRL/2024-25/37 Date: September 12 2024

Subject: Update on Recent Power Outage Affecting Grades lll to V-GS — September 2024

Dear Parents,

We would like to update you on the recent power outage affecting our Girls’ Section Building. This month, the school
experienced a power interruption that impacted the regular class schedule for Grades lll to V, requiring us to switch
to online classes. We understand the effect this has had on your children’s education and would like to provide you
with an overview of the situation and the measures being taken to address it.

The power outage for two days in September 2024, was promptly reported to the Saudi Electric Co. (SEC). Based on
an inspection and Power Audit Report by an SEC-approved consultant during the summer vacation, SEC
recommended either installing an additional revenue meter breaker or upgrading the current system to handle peak
summer power demands and ensure stability.

As of September 10, 2024, SEC has replaced four breakers, and we anticipate that the remaining work will be
completed shortly.

The decision to shift academic activities for Grades Il to V-GS to an online mode was made as a precautionary
measure. The School Managing Committee (SMC) and the school are closely monitoring the situation and are in
constant touch with SEC to expedite a resolution, with the goal of returning to physical and in-person classes as
soon as possible.

Thank you for your understanding and patience as we work to resolve these issues.

(Dr. Mohammad Imran)

rincipal
Copy to:
= VP-GS
=  COE & VP-BS-ifc
* FO
= AO

= All HMs & HM-i/c

= Office Superintendent

= System Administrator

=  Estate / Transport Section

=  All the Students

= School Website / School WhatsApp Channel
= SMC for information




